
 
‘BEAT THE CRISIS’ PODCASTS 

As we welcome a new government, at Citizens Advice Salford we continue to be increasingly 
concerned about the financial difficulties facing our clients. 

With the Household Support Fund shortly ending, no Cost of Living payment in place for Winter and 
dependence on foodbanks growing, now more than ever, times are really tough for many people in 
our communities. 

To help with this we’ve put together our series of ‘Beat The Crisis’ podcasts so that as many people 
as possible know what their rights and entitlements are, and most importantly, where to get support. 
 
Tom Togher, Chief Officer of Citizens Advice Salford says: “We wish the new government 

well, but we know that things have never been worse for households trying to make ends 

meet. That's why we've produced this series of easy to use podcasts. Know your rights! 

Beat the crisis!” 

 
Using our innovative format of a series of conversations with our specialist staff, we explain crucial 
advice and information on: 
▪ Debt 
▪ Health & Disability 
▪ Tax and Benefits 
▪ Section 21 
▪ Bailiffs 
▪ Child Care, Child Benefit and Maternity Benefits 
▪ Over 60’s 

 

Scan QR Code or click here for Citizens Advice Salford Beat The Crisis Podcasts 
 

Through our evidence, especially our client stories, we know the very real difference our advice makes 
to people’s lives and the impact this can have. 

That’s why we are asking for your support in sharing our podcasts to as wide an audience as possible. 

To discuss this further please contact Rachel Howley at: 
E:Rachel.howley@citizensadvicesalford.org.uk or T: 0785 2712659 

 

https://salfordcab.org.uk/podcasts/
mailto:Rachel.howley@citizensadvicesalford.org.uk

